



Dear Families,
We are excited to announce that the school will be hosting a Scholastic Virtual Book Fair from November 23rd to December 7th.  The link to this can be found here: https://bookfairs-canada.myshopify.com/pages/5151191. Though you do not get the pleasure of experiencing the book with your senses prior to purchasing it, we hope that that won’t stop you from purchasing wonderful literature for your loved ones.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Last year hundreds of families supported the school through the in-person book fair, making it possible to purchase many books that our students have enjoyed since.  This year, there is free shipping on orders over $35 and every purchase you make helps us stock the shelves with quality books that the kids will help select. 
Again, thank you for all the support you give your child and the school, and though this year is different, the library is open and excited readers are checking out books every day.  I hope that you can find a quality Christmas present for someone on your life and in turn give quality reading materials to the school.

All the best,

Dario Demetlika (Mr. D)
James Park Librarian 

